## Whitehill Junior School

Head Teacher: Mr S Mills



Whitehill Road Hitchin Herts. SG4 9HT

Tel: 01462 621313 Fax: 01462 621311 e-mail: admin@whitehill.herts.sch.uk

www.whitehill.herts.sch.uk

8<sup>th</sup> July, 2021

## Dinosaur Workshop 6th September

Dear Parents/Guardians

In Y4 your child's first topic will be Dinosaurs. It's an excellent topic and the children are always really excited about it. As part of the topic, we will be taking part in a dinosaur workshop here at school on Monday 6<sup>th</sup> September. We have some excellent visitors come in who will introduce the children to a realistic 6-foot T-Rex, along with a baby triceratops and protoceratops. After meeting these gentle creatures, they will discover more with a hands-on fossil dig to learn about some iconic dinosaurs and their diets, habitat and behaviours. We think this is a lovely way to start the new school year and introduce our topic.

There is a voluntary contribution of £12.50 per pupil towards the workshop; please could this be paid by 1<sup>st</sup> September. Please make payments via 'School Gateway'. Unfortunately, we are unable to meet these costs from our own funds and the visit will only be able to go ahead if parents are prepared to make this voluntary contribution. We do not want any child's participation in this event to be affected by difficult financial situations so please speak to Mrs Cook, should this voluntary contribution be a problem. If you tick the consent box on the Gateway app there is no need to return the form.

We look forward to getting to know your children and think this will be a great way to kick start Year 4!

Yours sincerely,
Sophie Davies and Glenn Denney, Year 4 Teachers
Dinosaur Workshop 6 <sup>th</sup> September
My childof Lamarr / Orville Class (Please circle appropriate class name)
I have made a £12.50 voluntary contribution for my child to take part in the dinosaur workshop.
SignedParent / Guardian









